
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our	policy	implies	that	we,	as	neighbors,	when	we	for	
any	reason	are	worried	for	ongoing	domestic	violence:	
 

1. ring	the	bell	or	knock	on	door	
	
	

2. find	other	neighbors	for	help	and	support.	More	neighbors	can	
contribute	to	increased	security.	
	

3. Call	the	police.	Make	sure	to	call	the	police	at	first	hand	if	it	is	a	a	
threatful	situation	or	emergency.	
 

 
If worried for caretakers lacking in ability and care for children´s best, please advice 
help and contact social service and report a “orosanmälan”. 
 
To knock on the door can be the difference between life and 
death! 
When we do so, we can stop ongoing violence and abuse. If the situation feels 
uncomfortable knock and go to a safe place. Knocking on the door itself can stop the 
violence and send a message both to victim and perpetrator that help is on its way.  
 
You can save someone’s life! 


